
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To Year 1 parents and carers, 

Welcome to the new school year, I hope you have all managed to have a nice summer. The children 

have settled back into the school routine nicely and I am really looking forward to getting to know 

them throughout the year. 

I just wanted to let you know about a few things. 

• PE will be on a Wednesday and Thursday. Please send your child in with their PE kit on 

• Books will be sent home on 13th September and every Wednesday thereafter. Please encourage your 

child to read at least twice a week at home.  

• Please ensure that names are put in all clothing and your child has a water bottle in school each day 

• Home learning will be sent home WC 11th September in a small red book and can be brought in  

Our topic this term is explorers, and our history focus will be Christopher Columbus. We have some 

fun activities planned which we hope the children will enjoy.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

Mrs Lawrie and Year 1 team 

 

 


